REPUBLIC OF BULGARIA

Sofia, 6 August 2024

Mr. Jiirgen Ligi
Minister of Finance
Republic of Estonia

Dear Minister,

Please accept my sincere congratulations on the occasion of your appointment as
Minister of Finance of the Republic of Estonia.

You are taking office in turbulent times, with many challenges we have all been facing
both locally and globally in the last couple of years, but I am convinced that your
background will be of enormous help when trying to find the best responses to all the
issues ministers of finance usually need to tackle during their term of office.

I fervently hope that we will work together on topics of common interest in name of the
welfare of our people, of our common European future and of the peace and stability

throughout the world.
Yours sincerely, K
LYUDMILA PETKOVA
DEPUTY PRIME MINISTER AND
MINISTER OF FINANCE
102, Rakovski St. phone: (+359 2) 9859 2001 minfin@minfin.bg
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